

Fun Run POSTPONED due to rain (again!)

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Thu, Apr 27, 2023 at 9:28 AM



Thurston Elementary PTO

Due to another rainy forecast, Fun Run is postponed again!

Dear Thurston Families,

Unfortunately our Fun Run is postponed again due to the 90% chance of rain during the school day tomorrow. It is hard to picture such a rainy day when we have such beautiful sunshine today and we are so sad to have to do this! Thurston staff and the PTO are now collaborating to have a combined Fun Run + Field Day, with more details coming soon!

In other news, our Fundraiser was a huge success! We raised \$16,785.00 for Thurston! Thank you so much to everyone who participated! We will of course still celebrate our Fun Run winning classes and prizes. The final day to donate to the fundraiser is tomorrow and the winning classrooms will be announced! Right now we have Teams Ma, Visel, Kurth, Hilton, Mortensen, Schmid, Tabaka, and Vass at the top of the leaderboard. Congrats to all of our classrooms and thank you for participating.

Here is the link to donate to our fundraiser, tomorrow is the last day we accept donations!

Thurston PTO

Contact Us



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com

https://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.